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Meetings -  First Tuesday of  each month.  Currently meeting at : MeMaws on Babcock in Palm Bay.  

Eat, Chat and Mingle at 6:00pm.  Meeting starts at 7:00 pm 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

August 2015 

FL2D 

Newsletter of  Harbor City Wings Melbourne, FL 

 

Hello again. What an interesting July we had. Twenty-four 

of you came to the CPR class. It sure made us proud as it 

made the instructors travel worthwhile. Any way thanks to 

all who participated. 

 

Harry and I attended the Anderson, South Carolina rally. 

The venue was held in a huge air conditioned community 

center.  We went in the car as the bike was in the hospital. (Nothing seriousé 

just a check up and small repair) The weather was a little warm but nothing to 

really yell about. It was our understanding that about 200 to 250 attended. I am 

sorry to say only about 12 people from Florida was there. We had nice sit 

down dinner on Thursday night and then Harry and I judged the costume pa-

rade. Let me tell you that is harder then it seems as so many costumes were 

fantastic. By the way the theme was Pirates of the Carolina. 

 

They had a 50-25-25 drawing each day and guess who won the first 

oneé.yours truly. 
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There was a time when the  

ñCo-Riderò was the first to  

arrive at  the scene.   

 

Later, they elected to sit in back 

where their ñinstructionsò 

would be easier to hear. 

 

Friday, Harry and I rode down to the old section of Ander-

son. That was really interesting. But anyway we had a 

nice time and hope next time to see more FL2D there.  

 

Don't forget to bring the back packs and school supplies 

to the August meeting. Every little bit helps. 

 

Gold Wing proudééHarry and Lynn  

         Chapter Directors 



GWRRA MOTTO: Friends For Fun, Safety and Knowledge  
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Mar 24, 2015 

 

            2015 FLORIDA GWRRA EVENTS 

 

Sept. 3 - 6                  Wing Ding                                                                             Huntsville, AL 

Oct. 10                       FL1-D Green Frog Getaway                                              Pensacola 

Oct. 17                       FL2-G Pancake Breakfast                                                  Ft Myers    

Oct, 29 ï 31               Region ñAò Rally/Convention                                             Eufaula, AL  
 

             2016 FLORIDA GWRRA EVENTS 
 

Jan 1   First Ride of the Year ñShrimps R Usò             Welaka 

Jan 23   FL2-L Chapter Rally      Lakeland 

To view our FL2-D Calendar, click on Present Calendar Posting. 

http://www.gwrra-fl2d.org/calendar/


 

             Birthdayôs      Anniversaries 

8/16     Davies, Charles & Joanne 
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8/13             Bob  Bickman 

8/29             Bob Copper 

8/22             Paul Dane 

If we missed anyone, please give your dates to Harry 

Anderson for the files.  After all,  ñif you no share, we 

no shareò 

And there you have ité.proof that the Romanôs had Harleys! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ride Coordinator 
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Have you noticed how much the world is changing?????? And I don't mean a slow 

change , it is changing faster and faster. Just watch the news each night you will be 

amazed. Not only that but sometimes I feel like it is passing me by. I think we all hate 

change to a certain degree. But if there were no change, then we would all be sitting na-

ked around a fire, (the richer ones would be wearing fur pieces) in a cave waiting  for the 

dinosaurs to leave us alone. Time has changed and will keep on marching on so all we can 

do is enjoy the change and the ride.  

 

Rides, Rides, and more rides. It is so good to see how many of you get up, get out and join 

us for the rides. Not letting change or anything else hold you back. Our turnout at Bob Ev-

ans was terrrrrrrfic. I'm sorry we had to cancel the breakfast ride to the fish campé.But 

there again change had to be made as Mother nature was not in the mood for a ride that 

day. Don't worry we will re-schedule. Right now I'm looking at the 16th of August.. Same 

time 8:30, leaving county line.  Keep your fingers crossed that there won't be any 

CHANGE. 

 

Hey guys, if you read our opening chapter directors letter, you saw that Harry and I at-

tended the Anderson, South Carolina rally. But did you also notice that we mentioned 

about seeing the old part of that town?????? The point being is that when you attend a 

rally, you are NOT OBLIGATED TO SPEND YOUR WHOLE TIME AT THAT RALLY. 

No sir, get on that bike and go for a local ride. See some of their sights. Learn a little bit 

about their area. It really can get very interesting sometimes.  Just thought I'd mention that 

little fact and maybe you will attend any up coming rallies.  Oh, by the way the next one 

is Wing Ding held in Huntsville, Alabama on September 1,2,3,4,5.  Harry and I are plan-

ning on going.  I sure hope to see more teal shirts there. Even if you make the trip in a car. 

I don't care if you go by camel,  I would be just as proud to see you there. 

 

So come put a little change in your life and make a resolution to attend more rallies from 

now on. O.K????? o.k. 

 

 Ride safe and rememberé..Watch out for the guy behind the guy in front of youé Be-

cause that is you and we want to keep you around. 

 

Lynn Anderson 

RIDE COORDINATOR 
 

 



Harry and Lynn Anderson  Achieve Master Tour Rider 

and Co-rider Levels 

 

At the July Chapter Gathering, Harry and Lynn Anderson  were honored when 

presented with their Master Tour Rider and Co-rider  patches. The Master Tour 

Rider/Co-rider achievement represents the pinnacle of the Rider Education Levels 

Program. Harry and Lynn join an elite group, which in FL2-D includes Charlie 

and Joanne Davies, Deb Dalton, and William Harris. At an even higher level 

within the Masters, Mike and Pat Duquette are Grand Master Tour Riders/Co-

riders because they have been Master Tour Riders for over 10 consecutive years. 

Please consider a public and/or private ñpat on the backò for all these Master Tour 

Riders/Co-riders in our chapter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on the GWRRA Rider Education Levels program, go to this 

web page. For more information on the Rider Education Program in our FL2-D 

chapter, go to this web page.  

 

Rider Education 
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http://gwrra.org/regional/ridered/PDF%20Files/Building-Blocks-of-Rider-Education2013.pdf
https://www.dropbox.com/s/6lpvrs1d3ne89nh/Rider%20Ed%20Program%20Levels.pptx?dl=0


Trike Riders Course (TRC)   

Currently, we have about 15 trikes in the chapter. A Trike Riders Course (TRC) 

will be conducted on August 9 at Eustis, FL starting at 8:30 a.m. The TRC helps 

trike riders understand how their vehicle will react in a variety of street/road situa-

tions and then test those assumptions on the range. This course has both a class-

room and range component. Portions of this TRC may be 2-Up based on the ex-

perience level and capability of the riders. In some exercises instructors may re-

quire riders to ride 1-Up for at least the first attempt in early exercises. If you are 

considering attending this TRC, then contact John Cain jcain16@fit.edu for de-

tails. 

 

Request for Suggested Rider Education Topics and Events 

As the new Chapter Educator, I would welcome your suggestions on future 

Rider Ed topics and events. For example, Susan Adkins has requested a co-rider 

seminar. A simple social meeting to view and discuss the Co-rider video is one 

possibility or a full blown sanctioned Co-rider Course is another. I can investigate 

the possibilities and propose a plan to meet your needs. Here are some example 

rider courses and skill events, some of which are above the chapterôs ability to 

host, but who knows?  

 

Rider Courses 

Advanced Rider Course (ARC) 

Parking Lot Practice (PLP) 

Sidecar Riders Course (SRC) 

Trailering Course (TC) 

Trike Riders Course (TRC) 

Trike with Trailer Rider Course (TTRC) 

 

Rider Ed Seminars 

Core 

Co-Rider and Co-Rider Two 

First Aid/Cardio-Pulmonary Resuscitation course (FA/CPR) 

Motorcycle Crash Scene Response (MCSR) 

Motorcycling for Mature Riders (MMR) 

Motorist Awareness 

Team Riding 
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mailto:jcain16@fit.edu


Road Captain Course (RCC) (contains both classroom and riding 

components) 

Other 

High Siding 

Riding with New and/or Inexperienced Riders 

Going, Going, Gone 

Riding in the Heat 

Night Riding 

Dealing with the Elements 

Helmet Myths 

MSF Seasoned Rider (equivalent to the MMR) 

Videos 

Co-Rider, 23 minutes 

Trailering, 39 minutes 

Touring and Braking, 47 minutes 

Gary Sanfordôs Slow Speed Cycling Seminar, 13 minutes 

 

The chapter officers welcome your ideas and feedback. Ride Safe! 

8 



Chapter Meeting 
(Last Month at MeMaws) 
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